
HERTFORD HEATH VILLAGE HALL

Among items discussed by the Hall’s Management Committee in September were 
the following:

The numbers attending the tai chi classes are slowly picking up but the news on the
dance class is not so good and we may have to stop it.  Why not come along to the
dance class on Wednesday at 2.00pm and see if it is for you.  Those attending enjoy
the exercise and there is no lower age limit on participants.

Our clock has stopped working.  Colin fitted a new motor but it has stopped again.
We will try to fix it as soon as we can.

A reminder that car parking at the Hall is only for those attending events at the Hall.
We  have  noticed  that  a  number  of  people  are  using  our  facility  without  our
permission and sometimes causing problems for legitimate users.  Please remember
that our car park belongs to the Hall and not to the village.

We decided to get a long ladder for the Hall, having found a number of stays in the
garage of a previous chairman and realised that we needed one for high repairs.

Reminders have been circulated as the new season of the 200 Club starts in October.
Thank you to all who have renewed your subscriptions.  If you would like to join the 
Club which raises money for the Hall’s maintenance, please contact Pam Kimpton on 
550694.

August’s winners were:
Carolyn Morgan  £62.40
Rachael May £31.20
Alan Howard  £10.40

September’s winners were:
Jackie Ashley £62.40
Malcolm Bolton £31.20
Barbara Bennett £10.40

The Quiz will be held on Saturday 19th October starting at 7.30pm.  The cost will be 
£10 per person to include a fish and chip supper.  Tables of 6 to 8.  Bring your own 
drinks and nibbles.  Book with me on 581994, Gloria on 414482 or Pam on 550694.

The next Committee meeting will be on Friday 4th October 2019, immediately 
following the AGM which will start at 7.00pm  Please let me know if there is anything
you would like to raise with the Committee at the AGM or the Committee meeting.

Carolyn Morgan
Secretary
97 London Road



581994
hertfordheathvillagehall@aol.com


